
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 466/2016 

Date: 9th September 2016 

 

 

National Day Fireworks – Exclusion Zone and Restricted Movements 

around the Detached Mole 
 

The Gibraltar Port Authority would like to remind all vessel owners that an exclusion zone will be 

implemented around the Detached Mole on Saturday 10 September 2016 from 22.00 hours until 

just after 23.00 hours whilst the Fireworks Display takes place. 

 

No movement within the exclusion zone will be permitted during this time.  Safety boats from the 

Gibraltar Port Authority and Royal Gibraltar Police will be patrolling the area throughout the 

event. 

 

Mariners are requested to remain clear of the area in question during the given times. 


